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16th September 2024 

Reception Class – Eco Centre Trip to St Christopher School 

Dear Family 

We have accepted a special invite from St Christopher School to visit their Eco Centre so children can 

meet a variety of animals.  

Children will go in groups of twenty and will be accompanied by staff. They will enjoy; 

 A meet and greet with alpacas and goats, with an opportunity to feed them and take them out for 

their daily exercise 

 Close up encounters with the small animals including rabbits, ducks, chinchillas, hamsters, guinea 

pigs, sugar gliders and degus. 

These trips are free of charge for families with St Christopher school also providing transportation via 

minibuses.  

Trips take place during the mornings of the 1st, 8th and 15th October. Children should arrive at school as 

usual and will be back in time for lunch. Please ensure children have warm coats and suitable footwear 

as some of these activities are outdoors. 

No reply is required for this trip as it’s covered by our Local Trips Consent. If you have any questions or 

concerns, please speak to the school office. 

Kind regards 

Tracey Mountney – Early Year and Foundation Stage Leader  

 

   

  

 

 

 

  

 


